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To the Honorable Members of the  
Illinois Senate 
93rd General Assembly 
 
 Senate Bill 1765 creates another Illinois commission.  In order to remain 
consistent with efforts to reduce the multiple boards and commissions in Illinois, I hereby 
veto Senate Bill 1765.  Pursuant to Article IV, Section 9(b) of the Illinois Constitution of 
1970, I hereby veto and return Senate Bill 1765 “AN ACT to create a commission to 
study tax expenditures in Illinois. 
 
       Sincerely, 
       Rod R. Blagojevich 
       Governor 
 
 


